
2024.12.20.

Dear Valued Customers and Partners,

As the year draws to a close, we would like to inform you of our upcoming

holiday schedule. Please note that UNION Corporation will be closed for

the Year-end and New Year holidays from 28th December 2024 to 5th

January 2025, inclusive.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your

understanding. We are grateful for your continued support throughout the

year and look forward to serving you again in the New Year.

Wishing you a joyful holiday season and a prosperous New Year.

Year end-New Year holiday：28 Dec 2024 - 5 Jan 2025

※All our showrooms are also closed the above schedule.
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